
 

NEWSLETTER 

JUNE 21, 2022 
 
 

HAPPY NATIONAL INDIGENOUS PEOPLES DAY 
 
 
Dear members, 
 
We take advantage of the opportunity given to us on this national holiday in honor of our 
indigenous peoples, to thank all our members of these nations who enrich our association. May 
we have the openness to recognize the wrongs they have all suffered, the impacts on their mental 
and physical health, and to accept that they have to rebuild their identity. 
 
In the context of the challenges caused by climate change, the voice of indigenous peoples will 
be essential to the changes that we will all have to make. 
 
At APER, we are proud to be the first association to demand from the Ministry of Health and Social 
Services that the managers of the CREE people be able to negotiate their working conditions and 
remuneration themselves and be entitled to a negotiated agreement. to this end, in accordance 
with their specificities. 
 
Happy and beautiful Indigenous Peoples Day! 
 
 
TEAM APER 
association@aper.qc.ca  
514-933-4118 
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